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EUROCOP STANDS IN SOLIDARITY WITH OUR VALUED
MEMBERS AT SIDEPOL ROMANIA

EuroCOP expresses our sincere disappointment at the pathway
the Government of Romania are following in regard to the

impact their Emergency fiscal decisions are having on the Police
Service of Romania and the security of Europe. 


